
Hi There! 
 
Remember the movie, "Gorillas In The Mist"? Well, I will be a gorilla for a day 
participating in an event called, “The Denver Gorilla Run” on October 29th in downtown 
Denver. 
 
I am raising funds for the Mountain Gorilla Conservation Fund and I'm asking you to 
help by making a contribution!  Please use the link in this email to donate online quickly 
& securely.  You will receive e-mail confirmation of your donation and I will be notified 
as soon as you make your donation. When making your donation please put my name as 
the person you are contributing for. Or text GORILLA to 85944 to donate $10. 
 
Why are we doing this? 
MGCF needs to expand its veterinary program by educating local Ugandans and 
Rwandans to become veterinarians.  The current facility at Makerere University, has 
outgrown itself and we need more room to further the education of locals to first, protect 
the mountain gorilla, then expand to other wildlife in Uganda and Rwanda.  MGCF needs 
support in raising funds to build a new expansion that will provide new lecture halls and a 
wildlife museum to conserve gorilla remains for future studying.  MGCF was the first in 
the world to ever build an "on location" vet center in 1986 for the protection of 
endangered animals.  Since then, 20 expatriate veterinarians have served in the countries 
and now locals have been educated enough to take over and protect their own wildlife. 
This is a great thing for central Africa! 
 
I thank you in advance for your support, and really appreciate your generosity!! 
 
http://www.active.com/donate/DenverGorillaRun2011 
 
Text GORILLA to 85944 
 
Denver Gorilla Run main web site: 
http://www.denvergorillarun.com 
 
 
Please forward this email to as many people as you can to encourage them to donate! 
 


